From: Greg Underwood

To:

Cc: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Re: [HistRevComm] 3205 Funston St HR 20-193564, 3207 Funston St HR 2020-189563, 3219 Funston St HR-
2020-179655

Date: Saturday, January 16, 2021 9:46:25 AM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Bill I 100% share your concern about the demolitions, all in a row, of the houses on Funston in
Bryker Woods. Has the city addressed this trend in historic neighborhoods? Once they’re
gone they’re gone for good.

Best,
Greg

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 15, 2021, at 12:19 PM, Bill W <} - v ot

As a resident on the 3200 block of Funston St. I am concerned
regarding these permits. There are three permits to demolish houses
on the East side of the 3200 block of Funston!! This drastic tear
down of older homes is not in keeping with the Old West Austin
Historic District, Bryker Woods, or Funston St. This block has deed
restrictions to single-story homes, and all three of the newer homes
are two-story+.

Bill Woods, owner/resident

Bill Woods
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Living on Earth is expensive, but it does include a free trip around the sun.
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